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October 30, 2023 
 
Dear Eastport Elementary School Families: 
 
We hope this letter finds you well as we approach the exciting season of Halloween.  We understand that this 
holiday can be a source of great fun and creativity for our students and we encourage their enthusiasm for all 
things Halloween. 
 
While we recognize the excitement surrounding Halloween, we would like to remind parents and guardians that 
students will not be able to wear full costumes to school on Halloween, as this can pose potential safety 
concerns and disruptions to the learning environment. 
 
However, students may express their Halloween spirit by wearing Halloween-themed attire.  This can include 
Halloween-themed t-shirts, socks, hats, or other accessories that are safe and appropriate for the school 
setting.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.  If you have any questions or concerns please don't 
hesitate to contact us.  We wish everyone a safe and Happy Halloween! 
 
Sincerely 
 
Thomas Fabian 
Principal 
Eastport Elementary School 
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